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STATE OF
COLORADDO

Signal Reservoir 1 Expansion, M-2017-013

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Don Summers <don@toddcreekvillage.org> Tue, Jul 24, 2018 at 11:48 AM

To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Jared,

Thank you for your help in figuring out the last issue of potential ground water exposer. The District's water engineer Gina
Burke is working on the document with DWR to commit some of the District’s water rights to this project until it is
completed and accepted as use for a reservoir.

In order to complete this work properly, | am requesting an extension until August 10,2018.

Again, thanks for your help,

Don

Don Summers
TCVMD
720.373.7373
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